
With the increasing complexity of the industry, the Board takes the view that the entire Board should be allowed more time to 
consider and deliberate upon the strategic direction and focus of the Group. This would additionally improve efficiency in discussions 
across Board and Board Committee meetings. Strategic matters are tabled at Board meetings directly, to facilitate participation and 
deliberation by the entire Board. 

The annual Board Strategy meeting provides the Board with an opportunity to engage closely with Management for a more in-depth 
focus on the Group’s overall strategy. In September 2024, a full day Board Strategy meeting was held offsite.

2.  STRATEGIC MATTERS

A.	 PROCEDURES FOR DEVELOPING REMUNERATION POLICIES

In FY2024, the Executive Resource and Compensation Committee was re-named the Organisation Development and Compensation 
Committee (ODCC) to reflect StarHub’s enhanced focus on organisation development, including talent development, learning, culture 
by design or frameworks, and people and culture transformation. 

The ODCC ensures the due implementation of a formal and transparent procedure for developing policies on executive remuneration 
and determining the remuneration packages of individual Directors. 

3.  REMUNERATION MATTERS
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